
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2023 

   

   

Via email to brady.mills@dps.texas.gov   

   

Mr. Brady Mills, Chief    

Crime Laboratory Division    

Texas Department of Public Safety    

5800 Guadalupe St.    

Austin, TX  78752    

    

Re: Texas Forensic Science Commission (“Commission”) Laboratory Self-disclosure 

No. 23.11; Texas Dept. of Public Safety – Austin (Toxicology)   

   

Dear Mr. Mills,     

     

At its April 14, 2023, quarterly meeting, the Commission voted to take no further action 

on the referenced self-disclosure given the root cause analysis and corrective actions by the 

laboratory including notification to affected stakeholders.  

  

Thank you and please feel free to contact Commission staff with any questions or 

concerns.     

       

Sincerely,     

 

      

         Leigh M. Tomlin          

Associate General Counsel     

       

cc:  Heather Greco, System Quality Manager    
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